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NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE

Please be advised that a portion of Third Line between Highway 7
and Wellington Rd. 124 will be closed from Tuesday August 14, to
Friday August 17 for bridge maintenance.

Please note that no one will be permitted through the closure during
this time. All properties south of and including #5292 can be
accessed via Highway 7. All properties north of and including #5314
can be accessed via Wellington Rd. 124.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. Should you require any
further information, please contact the undersigned at 519-856-9596
Ext. 120

Regards, ,.

Vl%M4/
Loretta Vince
Public Works Assistant


